
 

 

 

Ref. No: N20/VC/MCO/Notice01 

Date: 2 April 2020 

 

Dear Students, 

 

Notice: Covid-19 Response Instalment Plan 

With respect to the COVID-19 outbreak, New Era University College has customized the 

COVID-19 Response Instalment Plan to ease the problems faced by students and parents 

during the pandemic. According to the Instalment Plan, all new students enrolled in year 

2020 can pay their tuition and miscellaneous fees for May 2020 semester and September 

2020 semester by instalment. They can pay 20% of the fees on the first week, 45% of the fees 

on the sixth week and lastly 35% of the fees on the twelfth week for both semesters. This 

applies until end of year 2020. 

 

Thank you. 

 

 

Regards, 

 

_______________________ 

Mok Soon Chong 

Vice-Chancellor 

 

 

 

 


